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Dear Sir or Madam 

By email: netzeroteessideproject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

Dear Mrs Hanlon 

WITHDRAWAL OF APPLICATION FOR DEVELOPMENT CONSENT MADE UNDER SECTION 37 
‘APPLICATIONS FOR ORDERS GRANTING DEVELOPMENT CONSENT’ OF THE PLANNING ACT 2008 FOR 
THE NET ZERO TEESSIDE PROJECT 

LAND AT AND IN THE VICINITY OF THE FORMER REDCAR STEEL WORKS SITE (TEESWORKS), REDCAR 
AND IN STOCKTON-ON-TEES, TEESSIDE  

We write on behalf of the Applicants, Net Zero Teesside Power Limited and Net Zero North Sea Storage 
Limited, to advise you of their decision to withdraw the above application for development consent 
submitted on 21 May 2021.  The Applicants will continue to engage with the Planning Inspectorate 
with a view to resubmission as soon as possible. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
DWD – on behalf NZT Power & NZNS Storage 

Mrs P. Hanlon 
Case Manager 
The Planning Inspectorate 
National Infrastructure Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol, BS1 6PN 

6 New Bridge Street 
London EC4V 6AB  

T: 020 7489 0213 
F: 020 7248 4743  
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